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Docket Nos. 50-247 

Consolidated Edison Company of 
New York, Inc.  

ATTN: Mr. Murray Selman 
Vice President, Nuclear Power 

Indian Point Station 
Broadway and Bleakley Avenue 
Buchanan, New York 10511 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Inspection No. 50-247/87-35 

This letter refers to the routine inspection conducted by Mr. Harry W. Kerch 
of this office on December 7-9, 1987, at Indian Point Nuclear Generating 
Station, Unit 2, Buchanan, New York. Mr. Harry W. Kerch discussed the findings 
of the inspection with you and members of your staff at the conclusion of the 
inspection.  

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the NRC Region I 
Inspection Report which is enclosed with this letter. Within these areas, the 
inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and representative 
records, interviews with personnel, and observations by the inspector.  

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations were observed.  

No reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation with us in this matter 
is appreciated.  

Sincerely, 

illiam V. Johnston, Acting Director 
Division of Reactor Safety 

Enclosure: NRC Region I Inspection Report No. 50-247/87-35 

83802170128 660206 
PDR ADOCK 05000247 
Q PDR 

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY IR IP2 87-35 - 0001.0.0 

01/26/88



Consolidated Edison Company of 
New York, Inc.

cc w/encl: 
Jude G. Del Percio, Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
P. Kokolakis, Director, Nuclear Licensing 
Brent L. Brandenburg, Assistant General Counsel 
Walter Stein, Secretary - NFSC 
Public Document Room (PDR) 
Local Public Document Room (LPDR) 
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC) 
NRC Resident Inspector 
State of New York 

bcc w/encl: 
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences) 
Management Assistant, DRMA (w/o encl) 
DRP Section Chief 
Robert J. Bores, DRSS 
C. Y. Cheng, NRR
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